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My request is con�dential

November 15, 2020

WELCOME
We’re so glad you’ve chosen to worship with us today! If you’re a �rst-time guest, 
we’d love to get to know you, and we have a gift for you in our Welcome Center! 

If you’re a returning attender, Welcome Back! 

Wednesdays, 6pm
2 Doors Down

YTH will not meet 11/25
For more information

Je�@forchurch.org

 FOR YTH & FOR KIDS

For mor information 
about FOR KIDS,

contact
Kaci@forchurch.org.

GriefShare & DivorceCare - Surviving the Holidays
November 15th, 3pm-5pm

Our Surviving the Holidays seminar is especially for people who are grieving the 
loss of a loved one, either through death or seperation. Learn how to deal with the 

many emotions you’ll face during the holidays; what to do about traditions and 
other coming changes; and helpful tips for surviving social events. For more 

information or to sign up, please email Rick@forchurch.org.

We are sorry to announce the 
cancellation of this year’s
Praise & Thanks Dinner.

We no longer have access to
Livestream.com. If you utilize your internet 
browser to view Sunday messages online, 

please visit forchurch.org/watch-online. 

Shop @smile.amazon.com 
and automatically raise funds
for FOR! 

Scan the QR code or 
enter our church name:
Fellowship of the Rockies – Colorado Springs Inc.
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/84-1470419

UPDATES



     
     

  

CONNECT.
Trusting Christ as my 
Savior for the �rst time

name:

email:

phone:

“...How beautiful are the feet of 
those who bring good news!” 

Romans 10:15
Operation Christmas Child FUN FACT

New Testaments are distributed in over
40 languages to graduates

of The Greatest Journey!

Collection Week THIS Week!
 November 16th-23rd

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

PLEASE NOTE!!
Our Annual Church Meeting

has been postponed.
a new date will be set soon!


